ASCSU Cabinet Director’s Report 11/30/2005
2nd Run
Community Affairs Director –Courtney Pryzybylski

City Council: Council did not meet over the break. This week, they heard appeals for several zoning applications. I did not attend; however, I do have the voting results for anyone interested (
Card Project: Beginning at 12:30, we will be laying out our season’s greeting card project. This project is simple, but it requires everyone’s help! We are stamping, inscribing and labeling cards to be distributed to student organizations and faculty groups, along with certain community organizations to spread the seasonal goodwill. Directions will be posted, so please help during your office hours!

Next semester: We will be focusing heavily on neighborhood issues: behavioral problems/solutions, ways to repair community and most importantly, educating students and landlords about the changes in occupancy limits. If you have any suggestions or feedback for me, please pass it on as soon as possible.
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Cinema—Ryan is almost done with the cinema schedule for next semester.  He’s currently locating and booking the films.
Conferences— President Healey will be discussing the Mountain West Leadership Conference in her report.

Special Events—College Bowl went really well on the 17th.  The poker tournament is this Saturday at noon in the north ballroom.  There will be free pizza if you come and watch.  Joanne is also doing a stress relief program Monday and Tuesday of finals week.  There will be free massages and food!

Speakers/Comedians—Hypnotist Randy Cummings will be here Tuesday, December 6th.  The show starts at 7 p.m.  This will be a great show; just ask Director Redavid about last year’s hypnotist show (
Concerts— Country artist Michael Christian is coming on Saturday, December 10.  We’re going to dinner with him at Old Chicago’s at 4:30 p.m.  If you want to take a break from studying for finals, come and join us.  The show starts at 7 p.m.


    —Things are going well with plans for the Moby show.   The concert committee has decided on bands and Heike will be putting bids in tomorrow.  We will know by December 16th if they accept our offers.  Heike will be coming to senate next week to announce the bands, but would like to keep things on the DL.
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